
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
January 23, 2013 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Milford Board of Education meeting scheduled for January 28th at 7 
p.m. is cancelled.  The next meeting is scheduled for February 11th at 7 p.m. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Pam Griffin 
Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent 
 

 


